
Daffodil Days 
 

 

Let's beautify the town 

One way is to plant daffodil bulbs now for a splash of color in early Spring next year. 

Everyone loves to see flowers in bloom. Here is an opportunity for all of you gardeners 

and flower lovers to show off your skills and help beautify the town this coming Spring. 

To motivate residents to dress up their flower gardens, the Economic Development 

Committee (EDC) is planning a Daffodil Days event for next Spring when daffodils and 

other Spring flowers start to blossom. 

Register Now 

You should register your home now. Contact the EDC. In the Spring, the EDC will 

announce the registered homes that residents can visit. You can plant bulbs anytime before 

the ground freezes, so get out to your local garden shop, get some daffodil bulbs, and plant 

them! 

Next Spring 

Once Spring arrives next year, the EDC will make an announcement. That will be your cue 

to drive around town, visit all the flower gardens, and then vote for Best Flower Garden. 

We are still fine tuning this activity so we'll have more details depending on how many 

residents sign up. 
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